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Avenidas

Congratulations on the opening of the Avenidas
Intergenerational LGBTQ Café, which came out of the work of
the Palo Alto Human Relations Commission’s LGBTQ+
Working Summit, a result of the Palo Alto City Council’s 2016
Resolution prioritizing a diverse, inclusive,
supportive and protective community.

Thank you for your efforts to create a welcoming space for
the LGBTQ+ community in Palo Alto.
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MARC BERMAN
Assemblymember, 24th District




